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Camilla Connection 

 

May 1, 2017 

Dear Camilla Families: 

Education Week!  - This week is certainly a busy one for us at school!  We have many activities happening 
including Inuksuk soap stone carving, a trip to the symphony, Elementary Paint Day, to name a few!  Please 
watch our social media this week for all the activities! 

Wednesday May 3 is Hats On for Mental Health! Each May, Albertans are invited to wear a hat to raise 
awareness of the importance of good mental health. Participating schools will relax their hat rules and encour-
age students and teachers to build understanding by wearing hats to school. Students will also participate in dis-
cussions on understanding mental health and the importance of removing the stigma associated with mental ill-
nesses.  Please wear a hat to school on Wednesday! 

New School!!  As you may have already heard, we will be building a new school in the near future.  I am look-
ing forward to this process getting started.  As information unfolds about the project, I will be sure to share it 
with you.   

Parent Request for Student Placement for 2017-18 School Year: 

At Camilla School our primary responsibility is to form the best learning groups which will provide all students 
with the opportunity for success. In doing so, we take a number of factors into consideration. These factors may 
include the following: the range of ability in each class, student learning needs and supports required, gender 
balance and class size. Therefore requests for specific placement can become problematic. Please know that 
teachers spend time in collaboration and consideration when creating a class list and the placement decision lies 
with the school.  Should you still wish to make a specific request, it must be done so in writing to the principal, 
by June 8th, 2017.  Please outline the specific, educational reason for the request.  Also note again that class-
room placement final decisions lie with the school and your request may not be granted.  

You may have noticed that we changed our track meet day due to our school yard being very wet.  We hope it 
dries out a little more before our track day which is on May 23. 

Our lost and found box is filling up again.  Please ask your child to take a look in there for anything that they 
might.  

Have a wonderful May everyone! 

 

Mrs. Morgan 



 Things that you need to know 
May days off 

19– PD/Staff  Meeting Day 

22– Victoria Day  

HOT LUNCH:  

Camilla’s hot lunch program is ran by parent volunteers if  you require more in-

fo you can email: camillaschoolhotlunch@gmail.com The hot lunch website is 

Camilla.hotlunches.net to place your orders. 

Parent Council 

The next Parent Council meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 3 , 2017 at 

6:30 pm in the Staffroom.  All parents are welcome to attend.  Please watch for 

upcoming events and fundraiser information. 

Kindergarten LAC Meeting will be Wednesday, May 3 at 5:30pm.  

Website:  Keep up to date with all of  Camilla School’s events and information, 

as well as community events, by visiting our website daily. 

www.camillaschool.ca 

If  you have an event coming up, please send us 

the info and we will post it on our website 

Facebook:  Please check out Camilla School’s 

Facebook page, follow us for important updates, 

activities  and little notes from the school. 

Grade 9 Farewell will be June 9th If  you have 

not received info please call the school. 

 

 

Attendance: 

We now use an automated system with 

our attendance here at Camilla. We ask 

that you talk to your children so they un-

derstand the importance of being in their 

classrooms for attendance or that they 

check in at the office if they are late get-

ting to class.  

Please continue to use the following email 

address to report your child’s absence 

camabsences@sturgeon.ab.ca 

Just a friendly reminder that 
school fees are now due. Cash, 
Cheque and now Online payments 
https://pschool.sturgeon.ab.ca/
public/. If you have any questions 
or concerns please call the school 
780-939-2074 

Reminder to students who 
come early...Please stay at your 
assigned entryways until 8:30. 
Teachers are not in the class-
rooms ready for students before 
8:30. Please contact the school 
office if you have any questions 
or concerns.  
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 Camilla Track Meet Dates and Info 

 Grades 4—9  

 Tuesday, May 23, 2017 (rain out day: Friday, May 26, 2017) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Division Track Meet will be: 

 Tuesday, May 30, 2017 (rainout day: Thursday, June 1) 

 Jr High @ Redwater 

 Gr. 4-6 @ Camilla 

In order to make this day a success, we depend upon the help of parent 
volunteers.  We require Group Leaders, Timers and Concession helpers.  
What a great way to watch and cheer on your son or daughter as they 
compete.  If you are available to help, please fill out the form that was sent 
home and return it to the school office with your child by Wednesday, May 
10.  Thanks!! 

Class Photos  

Wednesday, May 3 and Thursday, May 4, 2017.   

MAY 3/17 - Headstart, K1 & Gr. 1-9 
MAY 4/17 - K2, 5W, CHOIR, SPORTS TEAMS & PANORAMA  

 

Pictures will begin immediately following the morning bell at 8:40 a.m. and continue 
throughout the day until completed. 

Team members please remember your team jersey & running shoes.  Watch for order forms 

in late April. 



34th Annual Used Book Fair an Amazing Success! 

 

Thank you to all the students and parents for donating the books and buying them.  Without you we could 
not conduct the sale.  A special thanks to Bianca Patterson for helping me coordinate the Used Book Fair 
and to all our wonderful volunteers who helped organize all the books during the week, worked the night of 
the book fair and stayed to clean up. 

 

We collected over 14,000 books and sold between 10,000 to 11,000.  This year we made a profit of $2,734 
(the ǘƘƛǊŘ ƘƛƎƘŜǎǘ in our recorded history) and added about $1,000 worth of books to our  

collection in the library. 

 

It was a very close contest in all divisions, but the winners of the book fair contest were 1M, 3S, 5W and 
804, they have each won $50 for their classroom.  Thank you for all your enthusiasm. 

 

The books that were not sold will be donated to various worthy causes 
in the St. Albert and  

Edmonton area. 

 

Thanks again and save your used books for next year. 

Mrs. Stuart 

Did you know… 

We recognize Camilla Students for good deeds! 

Students receive a ticket to place in a draw when they are recognized for 
positive behaviors.   

We draw names bi-weekly and students get a chance to pick a prize! 

Camilla Kids Care! 



SAC Info 

Camilla SAC Annual General Meeting is May 3 at 6:30. Come out and find out how to get more in-
volved in your school! 

 

SAC Movie Night 

Date: May 5th 

Doors Open: 6:45pm 

Movie Start Time: 7pm 

Place: School gym 

Movie: SING 

No cost.  

Loonie Concession  

Bring your own blankets & lawn chairs.  

Reading Volunteers Needed: 

We require volunteers for a six week reading program on Mondays & Thursdays 
from 12:45-1:30pm, tentative start date April 10th. Please contact the office if 

you are interested. 

              YEAR-END MASS  

                   June 7th, 2017 

We will be having our Year-End School Mass for all the children who 
wish to attend from Camilla School on Wednesday, June 7th @ 9:00am-
10:00 AM at St Emerence Church. All the children will quickly come to 
the church for this Celebration.  Any Homeschoolers or Parents or any-
one else who would like to experience this youthful and lively occasion 
are welcome. Parents and Grandparents are welcome to join our choir; if 

you want to help with this be there by 8:30am. Thanks. 

     Courageous for God 

      Charmaine 
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